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February 28, 2012
To: Honorable Senator Dennis Egan

I am a current board member of the Alaska Land Title Association. | have worked in the title industry for over 30 years and six title
companies during that time period. | am encouraged and glad to see the current version of L &C CS for SB 122. | fully support and
urge passage of this bill. Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Howard Hancock

Chief Title Officer

Fidelity Title Agency of Alaska
3150 C Street, Suite 220
Anchorage, AK 99503
907-277-6626, direct
907-277-6617, fax
howardh@fidelityak.com




